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Background 
The Australian and Tasmanian Governments have provided $50 million to 

upgrade 15 km of the Tasman Highway between Scottsdale and 

Launceston. 

Design 
Stage 1 will be delivered in two sections. 

• Section 1: 500 m south-east of the Scottsdale Lookout to 

Whish-Wilson Road. 

• Section 2: Whish-Wilson Road to Minstone Road. 

Project benefits 
This safety upgrade is focused on improving: 

• travel times for commercial and social purposes between Bridport, 

Scottsdale and Launceston 

• safety for heavy vehicles and general road users by providing general 

road widening and sealed shoulders 

• road alignments by widening highway curves 

• the driving experience and access for local road users, 

freight operators and tourists. 

Stage 1 Timing 

Section 1 

Surveys and investigations: July – August 2021 

Public consultation: 8 September – 22 September 2021 

Tender release: October 2021 

Construction start: December 2021 

Construction completion: Early 2023 

Section 2 

Surveys and investigations: October – December 2021 

Public consultation: 8 September – 22 September 2021 

Tender release: Mid – Late 2022 

Construction start: End 2022 

Construction completion: Mid 2024 

Further information 
Web: www.transport.tas.gov.au/TasmanHighwaySideling  

Email:  engagement@pittsh.com.au 
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Tasman Highway Sideling Road Upgrade 
Location map of Stage 1 - section 1 and section 2 

 



Department of State Growth 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Tasman Highway Sideling Road Upgrade 
Stage 1 – section 1 typical cross section 

 



Department of State Growth 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tasman Highway Sideling Road Upgrade 
Stage 1 – section 2 typical cross section 

 


